

V
foreclose in fall. which
would only take \$100 and we
would get nothing. I then
showed the letter to Mr Thompson
our solicitor ~~the letter~~ and he
said to sign it and get off
the place. which was signed
against our will. Being
unsatisfied with Mr Thompson
we went to Mr J. Ryan.
another solicitor which said
the quit claim was no good.
and to go ahead with the
land as we had been doing
years before, and he would
get Mr Bohn of pretty soon.
Mr Ryan then went away
for a months holiday and
during that time Mr Bohn
again came on the land
~~again~~ and ploughed summer-
fallow. when Mr Ryan came
back he said he would
give him a letter to keep
of the place and us to go
ahead as usual. so I went and